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From Faithful Navigator Phil Stanchin 
 

Fellow Knights and their Ladies: 

 

I hope that all of you enjoyed a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Family and food make for a fun 

holiday season. I hope everyone has good fortune this coming year. I would like to thank everyone for their help 

at our Christmas party, especially Mrs. Darr. 

 

As we come into the next year, we must be aware and grateful for the blessings God has bestowed upon us. 

 

As we start talking about our 4th Degree meetings at the start of the year we will be holding them at revolving 

Council sites. January’s meeting is on January 13 at St. Joan of Arc at 7 p.m. February’s meeting will be February 

10 at St. Patrick’s on Heatherdowns at 7 p.m., and March’s meeting will be on March 10 at St. Clement’s at 7 

p.m.  This is a trial period Hope we can get higher attendance at the revolving meeting sites.  

 

At the January meeting we will be eating at a restaurant afterwards, which our Captain will get at a very reasonable 

price.  

 

Our officer’s meeting is at 6 p.m. on January 10 at Rockets Café on Reynolds Road.  

 

We need Honor Guard for January and February, on the following dates: Friday, January 13 at Cardinal Stritch 

at 9 a.m. Mass, February 18 and 25, a Confirmation Mass at the Cathedral for 10 a.m. Mass.  

 

Also, I would like to thank all our Honor Guard that came to Gesu for its 100th Anniversary Mass, and December 

the 24 and 25 at the Cathedral for the Christmas Masses. 

 

Remember the holidays: January 1, the Feast of the Blessed Mother, January 6, Feast of the Epiphany, and January 

7, Orthodox Christmas. 

 

Prayers are needed for all our sick members of 807, especially for Bernie Zbikowski and his wife Sarah. Love to 

all. 

 

Vivat Jesus 
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From Lady Donna Darr 

 

Bye Bye 2022 and WELCOME to 2023!!  Happy New Year to everyone and may you be Blessed with 

overwhelming  HAPPINESS, JOY and LOVE and great health!! 

 

As we begin 2023, a little change in our monthly Assembly meetings.  We will be meeting at various parishes 

within our Assembly with hopes to make travel and safety at night a wise decision. January 13th will be held at 

St. Joan of Arc: February10th at St. Patrick of Heatherdowns: March 10th at St. Clements and April 14th at West 

Toledo.  We will continue to alternate the social gathering after the meeting at a restaurant or provide snacks and 

beverages. There may be an evening where we will have a “Theme Night” and we will discuss at our meeting to 

maintain a low cost to the members to provide a dish/snack.  Make a note of these dates on your calendar.  Ladies 

are welcome at each meeting to discuss whatever the Assembly is participating in and other charitable projects 

we can offer the community. 

 

On December 21st, I delivered the wrapped socks and slippers (approximately 300+)  to The Commons Garden 

Lake that provides housing for Veterans  The items were greatly appreciated.  THANK YOU to all  the Ladies of 

the Assembly for  bringing in the items at our meetings and the Christmas Dinner. 

 

Even though it’s Winter, Spring is around the corner which means the information will be available for the 4th 

Degree Exemplification. The event will be held once again at the Perrysburg Holiday Inn Express. Ask your Sir 

Knight to sponsor a 3rd Degree Knight and his wife to join our Assembly. More details will be available if the 

Assemblies will be preparing a Theme Basket for the weekend. We can discuss this event at our January meeting 

so keep your fantastic thoughts  ready to share. 

 

Please keep in your thoughts and prayers Bernie and Sarah Zbikowski John and Barb Spears, Marge Dell and 

Kim Sallows. 

 

Lots of Cake and Ice Cream for those celebrating January Birthdays and Anniversaries! May you enjoy your days 

of Love and Joy and Happiness with Family and Friends. 

 

“ IF YOU HAVE SOMETHING TO DO, SOMEONE TO LOVE, AND SOMETHING TO HOPE FOR, EVERY 

DAY BECOMES A CELEBRATION” 

 

From Commander Irelan 
I would Like to thank All of the Knights Who showed up for the Christmas Masses. 

 

The Knights who turned out were as follows: 

 

For the 4 P.M. Mass- 

Assistant Commander Doug Cunningham-(He did a Fine Job of Leading us.) 

Jim Szymanski, Ray Darr, Bill Garber, Johnny O., Dave Irelan 

 

Midnight Mass (with11:30 Caroling) 

Ray Darr, Bill Garber, Dave Irelan 

 

Christmas Morning Mass 

Doug Homer, Bill Garber, Phil Stanchin, Dave Irelan 

 

The Weather Outside was Frightful with Sub-Zero Wind Chills and Icy Roads...It took a great effort to be there. 

 

Thank You All For Being There To Add to the Pageantry and Honor Given To Our Savior At His Birthday Celebration. 

 



From Faithful Friar Father Ed Littelmann 
 

Knights and Your Ladies, 

 

The beginning of another new year into which we bring a precious gift and aspect of our lives -- the presence and 

dwelling of the Son of the Creator of the Universe, our God Who has chosen to send Light into the darkness of 

our short days every year without end!  It's a tremendous Gift to receive ourselves and also have the joy of sharing 

with one another and each other so that we're helping each other keep receiving it deeper and deeper.  And this 

refers not only to Knights and our Ladies but also to our extended family members even living in other states (and 

maybe countries?), close friends and even acquaintances, and through and with them even strangers!! That's our 

Lord and the Holy Spirit at work: helping us realize how important EACH of us is and how we can keep growing 

in many ways, becoming better and better ourselves! 

 

So let’s do what each of our personalities gifts us to be and do to make a struggling world get better and even 

amazing!! Now this preciously includes especially our Ladies to make it more inspiring and effective (and FUN!) 

 

Happy, blessed, healthy New Year, 

Friar Skip 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January Birthdays January Anniversaries

Name Date Name Date Name Date

Amadje Djogo 1 Dianne Burgan 16 Kent & Donna Riesen 2

Marge Dell 2 Sylvester Kosinski 16 Dave & Michele Snyder 3

Rev. Dave Tscherne 3 Joseph Blochinger 17 Rich & Connie Cronin 7

Walter Beckford 6 Anne Drouillard 17 Jim & Phyllis Szymanski 15

John Burgan 6 Julius Scallish 18 Paul & Elaine Tecpanecatl 18

Thomas Burger 6 Ron Smith 20 Jim & Toni Rybarczyk 21

Sharon Beckford 7 Joanne Stanchin 20

Mike Bragg 9 James Aurand 22

Michael Kralovic 9 Brent Bryan 22

Aquiles Palma Gil 9 Ron Poturalski 25

Chris Bates 10 Judith Blochinger 26

Dawn Collins 10 James M. Szymanski 28

Gabriel Jakubisin 10 Sarah McMahon 30

Donald Gratop 11 Duane Spain 30

Diane Poturalski 15 Paul Youngpeter 30



Musings from the Editor 
 

 It seems that every year we talk about New Year’s resolutions.  As we make them maybe we should look back 

on the ones we made last year.  

 

How well did you follow through with them? All too often we start something with all good intentions and then, 

when the going gets tough, we quit.  Perhaps this is just a part of being human or maybe it is that we set our goals 

too high.  Either way as we begin the New Year, let us all re-evaluate our lives.  How can we make it better for 

both ourselves and those around us?   

 

They say that we should learn from the past.  If it was bad, let’s make it good!  If it was good, let’s make it better!  

The past is behind us, we can’t change it.  Let’s learn from it.  Let’s use it as a stepping stone to the future.  Let’s 

make this year one in which we carry out those resolutions we made on January 1st.  
  
I dug this up from the archives: 
 

He came to my desk with a quivering lip; 

The lesson was done. 

“Dear Teacher, I want a new leaf,” he said, 

“I have spoiled this one.” 

I took the old leaf, torn and blotted, 

And gave him a new one, all unspotted, 

And into his sad eyes smiled: 

“Do better, now, my child.” 

 

I came to my God with a trembling heart; 

The year’s work was done. 

“Dear Father, I want a new year,” I said. 

“I have spoiled this one.” 

He took the old year, torn and blotted, 

And gave me a new one, all unspotted, 

And into my sad heart smiled: 

“Do better, now, my child.” 

 

Helen Field Fischer 
 

I really like that saying.  It’s encouraging, it doesn’t blame, it’s forgiving, it’s healing, it’s hopeful.  It’s what a 

new year ought to bring...a new start...forgiveness of the old.  Someone told me there is a saying or custom that 

goes like this: “I ask forgiveness of any of you whom I have in any way offended this past year.  Please accept 

this and join me for a new year.”  

 

I AM THE NEW YEAR  
 

An unknown author wrote these sentiments about the New Year.  “I AM THE NEW YEAR.  I am unused, 

unspotted, without blemish.  I stretch before you 365 days long.  I will present each day in its turn, a new leaf in 

the book of life for you to place upon it your imprint.  I AM THE NEW YEAR.  Each hour of every day I give 

you sixty minutes that have never known the use of man.  White and pure I present them; it remains for you to 

fill them with sixty jeweled seconds of love, hope endeavor, patience, and trust in God.  I AM THE NEW YEAR.  

I am coming-----but once past, I can never be recalled.  Make me your best!” 
 
 



ROSTER OFFICERS 2022–2023  
  

Friar:  Rev. Edward J. Littelmann  ejlittelmann@yahoo.com  

419-345-0161  3637 Rushland Avenue Toledo, OH 43613  

Navigator:  Philip J. Stanchin (Joanne)  exterminator1007@gmail.com  

419-322-5565  3453 Forest Grove Dr. Toledo, OH 43623  
Captain:  James J. Aurand (Dawn)             aaaconstllc@aol.com  

419-866-6809  1823 Tremont Road Maumee, OH 43537  

Pilot:  Douglas M. Cunningham (Jane) aces4bucks@gmail.com 

419-708-8204 7312 Fox Lane Holland, OH 43528 
Comptroller:  John K. Burgan, PFN (Dianne)  jburgan@bex.net   

419-214-7766  4501 282nd Street Toledo, OH 43611  

Purser:  Bernard M. Drouillard (Anne)  bmdtiger@gmail.com   

419-867-0248         7560 Garden Road Toledo, OH 43528 

Scribe:  John W. Owczarzak (Theresa)  johnnyo40@bex,net  

   419-349-2426  1041 Plum Grove Lane Toledo, OH 43615   

Admiral:  William J. Garber, PFN (Melody) billgarber@hotmail.com   

  419-340-8082  2132 Westedge Drive Toledo, OH 43614  

Inner Sentinel:  David E. Dell (Marge)  dukeedell@yahoo.com  

                            419-346-5780  2116 Locust Toledo, OH 43608  
Inner Sentinel:  James P. Morris (Kathryn)  jpmorris@bex.net   
                             419-902-1294        5948 Brainard Drive Sylvania, OH 43560  

Outer Sentinel:  Sean M. Weirich (Katherine)  djsman12@gmail.com  

                            419-512-6920 175 Dartmouth Drive Toledo, OH 43614  

Outer Sentinel:  Joseph A. Thieman (Janis)  jan3559@aol.com  

                            419-464-1825  7750 Pilliod Road Holland, OH 43528  

3 Yr. Trustee      Raymond G. Darr, FMFD (Donna) radar1618@aol.com  

                            419-382-0054 1618 Fallbrook Road Toledo, OH 43614    

2 Yr. Trustee:    Robert A. Malone, PFN (Pam)  prmal1@bex.net  

                            419-381-1613  6234 Wexford Court Maumee, OH 43537  

1 Yr. Trustee:    Nathan F. Rechel, PFN (Patsy)  

                            419-729-1212  4530 283rd Street Toledo, OH 43611  

Commander:     David J. Irelan, (Kathy) pooches7th@aol.com  

                         419-654-8756 9740 Monclova Road Monclova, OH 43542     

Assistant            Douglas M. Cunningham (Jane) aces4bucks@gmail.com 

Commander:    419-708-8204 7312 Fox Lane Holland, OH 43528 

 

  

HOME ASSEMBLY of  
  

 Raymond G. Darr  Paul J. Upman  
 Former Master  Past State Deputy  

                         Rev. Edward J. Littelmann 
                  Former State Chaplain 

                                                             

 

 

 

 
 

 

They can’t join the 4th Degree, if you don’t get them into the 1st 

Degree! 

Meetings 2nd Friday of the Month – 7:15 PM (Rosary 7:00) 

Our Lady, Queen of the Most Holy Rosary Cathedral 
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Knights of Columbus Fourth Degree 

Bishop James R. Hoffman Assembly #807 

1618 Fallbrook Road Toledo, OH 43614-1901 
 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In God We Trust 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Lady, Queen of the Most Holy Rosary Cathedral 


